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Place: 
Present: 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

AUGUST 31, 1976 

8:00 P.M. 
Centerville Municipal Building, Community Room 
Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilmen Leonard Stubbs 

Ralph Spencer 
Russell Sweetman 
Nora Lake 
Charles McQueeney 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Director of Finance William Bettcher 
Washington Township Trustees Duane Snyder 

Russell Miller 
Walter Buchanan 

Mayor Green summarized the procedure Council is following to review the 
report submitted by the Washington Township Citizens Committee to Study 
Annexation. A position paper is being prepared and will be completed in a 
matter of a few weeks. 

Mr. John Koverman, Chairman of the Committee spoke in their behalf. The 
Committee stands by it's report, they believe that changes must be made to the 
City Charter before annexation can take place. The Committee encouraged the 
removal of the question from the November ballot and Council's acceptance of 
their recommendations. 

Mr. Dean Brandt, Chairman of the Charter Review Committee, reviewed 
activities of the Committee. An invitation was extended to the Study Committee 
to offer ideas for Charter amendments, but none were received. 

Mayor Green read the first sixteen pages of the position paper which 
Council has approved. Council's report is 50% complete, the City is working 
with haste to complete the report. 

Mrs. Pat Schuch requested that questions concerning their report be submitted 
in writing to the Citizens Conmittee for clarification. 

The Citizens Committee report was further addressed by Council Members, 
Committee Members and people in attendance. 

Mr. McQueeney reminded the citizens in attendance that Township residents 
must decide the future of the total Conmunity. The total Comnunity will benefit 
from annexation, advantages were outlined. 
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